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Monday 28th October 2024 

 

Odd Sock Day 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  

 

The week beginning the 11th November 2024 is the start of ‘Anti-Bullying’ week.  
 

On Tuesday 12th November, there is an ‘Odd Socks Day’ to help raise awareness for ‘Anti-Bullying’ and to promote 
uniqueness and individuality.  
 
Odd Socks Day is an annual event that encourages people to wear mismatched socks as a way of celebrating 
diversity and promoting inclusion. It is a light-hearted and symbolic gesture that serves as a reminder that being 
different is something to be proud of. Participants are encouraged to embrace their individuality and support 
others in doing the same. We are going to promote this throughout the school to start off Anti-Bullying week.   
  

If you wish to support us with this, please make sure that your child is in their normal school uniform but wearing 
odd, mismatched socks!  
 
 

Thank you for your support in this important event.   

  

Yours sincerely,    
  

   

 

Emily Hainsworth and Amy Fox  

PSHE Leads 
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